
March 17, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RECEIVED 
MAR 2 0 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

In regards to case No. 2018-00002, as the property owner of 835 Breckinridge Street, I am officially 

opposed to the proposed construction of a 100' monopole tower. 

The prospect of having such a structure in view of my backyard is simply unacceptable. This letter 

should serve as my request for intervention of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia O. Sparks 

835 Breckinridge Street 

Stanton, KY 40380 


